
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
  

DON’T FORGET …    

Last Inset day Friday 30th June 
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Congratulations to 
    Our Gold Star this week goes to Luke Aram. 
 

                               Mr Flint’s class won the attendance cup 

 

 

Go Ride Cycle: Thomas, Adam, Millie, Daisy, Demmi-Lee and Oliver 

 

 

Following hugely positive feedback from parents and governors, we have 

now signed up to Parent Pay and this will start from Monday 5th June. 

 

NO CASH WILL BE ACCEPTED IN SCHOOL FROM 5TH JUNE 

 

Money for Dinners, Trips, Enrichment Clubs and Breakfast Club will all be 

on the same system.  

 

A letter went out last week in an envelope, from school, which gave you an 

ID number, password and information you need to log onto Parent Pay. 

 

This system has been in place at Tibshelf Community for a number of 

years. If you are already signed up for an older child, then follow the 

instructions given on the above letter.   

 

Any questions do not hesitate to call Mrs Ward 

 

 

           Cricket  

Thank you to Mr Flint for 

encouraging our budding 

cricket stars on Wednesday at 

Morton. Sophie, Megan, Oliver, 

Harry, Jaiden, Tommy, Thomas 

and Adam did really well wining 

2 out of 3 of their games. 

 

 

Sports 
NEWS 

 Uniform for 

September  

 

Parent Pay  
An electronic on line payment for all school money 

 
  

PLEASE SEE LETTER  

in school bag today about 

acceptable school uniform. 

 

Uniform is a part of school 

identity and reinforces who we 

are a community.  

It is important that it is 

consistently applied across all 

pupils. 

Uniform can now be ordered 

from Tesco using the following 

link:http://www.tesco.com/dire

ct/town-end-junior-

school/5552.school 

 

 

http://www.tesco.com/direct/town-end-junior-school/5552.school
http://www.tesco.com/direct/town-end-junior-school/5552.school
http://www.tesco.com/direct/town-end-junior-school/5552.school


 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADAPTED ABILITY workshops 
 

We were pleased to welcome Martin, a Paralympic Athlete to Town End to hold 

Adapted Ability Athletic workshops with all our classes on Thursday. We had 

an amazing day and are looking forward to welcoming him back in September. 

 

    
 

  

 

 

If you have any concerns or worries about your child’s education or care and safety in school please speak to 

your child’s class teacher initially, or please find me around school. If I’m unavailable at a particular point in 

time, please direct concerns to Mr Flint or Mr Batchford.  

School doors are open from 8.40 am; and staff are available in classrooms if a quick chat will ease a concern. 

Teaching time begins at 9 am; children should be in classes at 8.50 am and after this time please arrange for an 

appointment to speak to the class teacher through Mrs Ward or Mrs Haresign in the office. Messages will be 

passed on – Staff will always call you back as soon as they are able to do so. Any concerns / queries, however 

small, are always better discussed so issues don’t escalate.  

Thanks for your continuing support as we move our school forward and aim to make your child’s time an enjoyable 

and skillful learning experience. 

 

 

Y6 Transition 

 

 

Wednesday 7th June – Head of 

Year 7 visit pupils and staff to 

discuss transition. 

 

Transition days at Tibshelf 

Community school 

 

Monday 26th June 

 

Tuesday 27th June 

 

Thursday 13th July 

 Reading 

Care and Safety 

Next week 

 

Back to school Monday 5th June 
 

Friday 9th June – Trip to Peak District Lead Mining Museum (letter in bags 

today) 
 

 

Tennis club 

(was Athletics) 

The children have 

requested a change of 

club from athletics to 

tennis.  

Thursdays 3.15-4.15 

Spaces available 
Please ring to secure a place  

Year 6  


